
 
TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

AGARTALA 

  
No.F.9(15)-Exam/TPSC/2019                          Dated 4th  July, 2019 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 Due to some unavoidable circumstances, it is hereby notified that Departmental 

Examination for in-service Assistant Audit/ Accounts officer under Grade-V scheduled to 

be held on 12th July, 2019 is  postponed.  

 

  The Examination is rescheduled on 20th September, 2019. 

 

 For further details please visit www.tpsc.gov.in  

   

 

 

Sd/- 
04.07.19 

 ( S. Mog ) 

Secretary 

    Tripura Public Service Commission 

 


